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Today we pray for Jessie-Anne Tromsness who is in 
Cambodia doing a 4 month UVIC practicum with  
“The Moving Classroom”.   
Jessie Anne has been part  
of our Lambrick family during  
her time at UVIC –  
serving in the children’s and  
music ministry as well as in  
Wiseways.  
The Moving Classroom  
project is an alternative  
education solution for areas  
of extreme need where the  
proper infrastructure for  
schooling is not fully functional. They provide pop-up 
school classrooms and Sunday schools for students, 
with mobile classrooms on a mat or in existing spaces in 
a village. They also help improve existing education 
programs by creating teaching tools and training 
teachers. 
 
Today we can pray for Jessie-Anne, and if desired, 
donate to the Moving Classrooms project.  We can 
assist Jessie-Anne to reach her goal of raising $3,000 to 
rent and renovate a tin hut and provide school supplies 
to create a better space for the children to learn.  
Donations for the Moving Classroom can be made to 
Lambrick Park Church. Clearly indicate that the money 
is for Jessie-Anne Tromsness or The Moving Classroom. 
 
Jessie-Anne’s full prayer update will be on the Missions 
Board in the Commons. For more information see: 
https://www.themovingclassroom.com/ 

PRAYER MATTERS 

Tues, July 22 · 10am-noon  ·
Gyro Park, Cadboro Bay
Newborn - Age 5  · FREE


